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        Reminder for High School Students: 

All health units 

   (2 for grades 9 & 10 and 3 for grades 

11 & 12) must be turned in by June 1st. 

Earth Day in Grade 1-2 

This year for Earth Day, Mrs. Taylor’s grade 1-2 class took to the streets to 

pick up some garbage. We were quite shocked at how little garbage there 

was on our journey. We also talked about reducing, reusing and recycling. 

We brainstormed ways to cut back our class garbage, photocopying and 

energy use. We worked most the day with our classroom lights off and 

used the natural light from the windows in our room. We also talked about 

trying to make our lunches more environmentally friendly by reducing the 

amount of garbage wrappers etc. in our lunches and using reusable water 

bottles. The final activity we did was plant flowers. We reused dirt from the 

great outdoors and are planning on planting our flowers at our homes to 

help make an impact on air supply! The students are enjoying seeing their 

plants grow in connection to our ‘Needs of Living Things’ unit in science. 

We have also been enjoying the outdoor classroom - building, climbing and 

exploring is huge for these little ones after some long days in the COVID 

style classroom. 



ATTENTION PARENTS: 

Our Lost & Found bins are  

OVERFLOWING 

with shirts, hoodies, pants, jackets, shoes, water 

bottles, toques, mitts, etc.  If you are missing 

something, please check the 2 bins - 

in the South Foyer or the Primary Coat Room. 

Any items left in July will be given to families in 

need. 

Below are pictures of the Primary Area Lost and Found. Please let your 

teachers know if something belongs to you ASAP. 

We would like to get the winter clothing cleaned up soon. 

 

 


